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540. Ms A Steyn (DA) to ask the Minister of Finance: 

Whether any employees in the National Treasury have been on suspension with full 

salary since 1 January 2014; if so, (a) how many employees and (b) what is the total cost 

thereof?     

         NW620E 

 

REPLY: 

 

 Yes. 

 

(a) Two employees 

(b) R86 813.82 

  
 


